
    ALLAHABAD HIGH COURT
    LUCKNOW BENCH

                            Dated : 13.09.2020

              NOTICE

Keeping in view the rapid surge in the number of active Corona Virus 

cases  among  the  staff  in  High  Court  at  Lucknow,  Hon'ble  Court  has  been 

pleased  to  order  that  there  shall  be  No sitting  of  Courts  on  14 th &  15th of 

September 2020 to ensure effective and proper sanitisation and other remedial 

measures in the High Court at Lucknow. Accordingly, it is hereby informed to all 

concerned that there shall be no sitting of Courts on 14th & 15th of September 

2020 in the High Court at Lucknow. Further, on the aforementioned dates, only 

the urgent matters mentioned before Hon'ble the Senior Judge shall be taken 

and no other Court shall be having sitting.

The e-filing shall continue on 14th & 15th of September 2020.

The urgency applications may be sent through e-mail on the following e-

mail id:

    urgentlisting_lucknow@allahabadhighcourt.in

Further, no Administrative or Judicial section shall function on 14 th & 15th 

of September 2020, except in case of any exigency.

 Sd/-
     (Pankaj Kumar Singh)

Senior Registrar
    13.09.2020

Copy to:

1. P.S. to all Hon'ble Judges sitting at Lucknow
2. The Advocate General, Uttar Pradesh
3. The President/General Secretary, Awadh Bar Association
4. The Registrar (J) Listing, Lucknow
4. The Joint Registrar (Security), Lucknow
6. The System Manager (for uploading this notice on the official website)
7. The Section Officer (Administrative section) for circulating amongst all con­
cerned.

    Sd/-
        (Pankaj Kumar Singh)

   Senior Registrar
        13.09.2020
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